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The Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project is located on the Espanola and Pecos -
Las Vegas District of the Santa Fe National Forest. The Santa Fe National Forest Supervisor is
Ms. Debbie Cress.

Please! Do not approve this project until a comprehensive Environmental Impact Statement
(EIS) with a full range of alternatives is completed. The project is very controversial, and
potential adverse effects on the environment (wildlife, trees, shrubs, water, air, and humans)
have NOT been comprehensively assessed.

The current Calf Canyon/Hermit Peak fires show how easy it is to grossly miscalculate when
due diligence has not been completed prior to starting such a major project.

Our home lot shares 2 property lines with the Santa Fe National Forrest, and the proposed plan
allows prescribed burning up to those property lines. It is just insane that burning would be
even remotely considered so close to existing homes.

Please carefully consider the possible disastrous consequences of proceeding with this plan
without a comprehensive EIS. And note that this current request for a complete EIS was also
made in my earlier objections to the draft Environmental Assessment.

Thank you,

James Eagle





